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Comments and representations from public consultation 

Considered at Boundaries Panel Meeting 4 November 2021 

 
Representation 1 – received 26.09.21 - Mr French 
 
I was quite surprised to read that my polling station next year will not be the Telfer Room in 
the Town Hall where I have voted for the past 27 years but in The Church of Christ the 
Saviour. This isn’t classified apparently as a temporary polling station, but the Church would 
presumably receive a rental so it must be more expensive than the Town Hall at a time 
when budgets are under so much pressure.  
 
I can’t see any benefit to anyone for a move away from the Town Hall and it’s likely to 
confuse an awful lot of people who have grown accustomed over the years to voting there. 
My question therefore is what is the reason? 
 
I am copying this query to my local ward councillors and to the Chairs of the two RAs whose 
members will be affected by the change. I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Representation 2 – received 19.10.21 as “Petition” - Councillor Praveen Anand, Labour 
Councillor representing Ealing Common. 
 
“We the undersigned call on Ealing Council to keep our polling station on the Trees Estate” 
 
(Total signatories 151) 
 


